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FIRST FRIDAY DRINKS THIS FRIDAY, 
5TH JUNE FROM 5PM… COME 
CELEBRATE THE LONG WEEKEND!! 
 
Congratulations to our IRB Crews at 
Terrigal on the Weekend.  
 
IRB completed 2 premiership rounds on the 
weekend at Terrigal. 
Results  were:  

35+ Mixed Mass – 2nd  and 3rd to Jayson Elkins, Talia 
Mason, Craig Mason and Maddy Perkins. 
35+ Mixed Rescue Final 1st and 3rd to Jayson Elkins, 
Craig Mason and Talia Mason 
Open Male Rescue – 3rd to Adam Shearsby, Matteo 
Lantelme, Lachlan Wild 
Open Male Rescue – 3rd to Dave Callan, Matteo 
Lantelme, Lachlan Wild 
Open Male Rescue – 10th to Jayson Elkins, Jade 
Larach, Craig Mason 
Open Mass Mass - 6th to Jayson Elkins, Jade Larach, 
Craig Mason, Jesse Sully 
Open Male Teams – 4th to Adam Shearsby, Jayson 
Elkins, Matteo Lantelme, Lachlan Wild and Jade 
Larach 
U23 Mixed Mass – 3rd to Andrew Selosse, Andrew 

 Thomson-Ko, Harry Yandle and Ell iot Yandle 
U23 Mixed Rescue – 7th to Adnrew Selosse, Maddy Perkins and Harry 
Yandle 
U23 Mixed Tube – 3rd to Andrew Selosse, Harry Yandle and Ell iot Yandle 
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General Club Meeting 
"Notice of a Club General Meeting for all members - "Improving the 
benefits of membership and ensuring the Club’s Future” 
 

Sunday 14th June 9:30am, Queenscliff Club House. 
For more information http://www.queensie.com/articles/164 
 

 

QUEENSCLIFF SLSC PRESENTATION NIGHT  
SATURDAY 20TH JUNE-  RSVP’s closing 13th June!! 
 

All members and guests are invited to attend our Club Presentation night where we will 
be celebrating our past Season and the results of our U15s and above including 
Opens and Masters Competitors from across all areas of the Club, our Sunday 
Swimmers and our Patrolling members. 
 

Come and join the party, The Party Starters will be bringing along their photobooth for 
you to enjoy.  Our MC’s will be the Arielle Bird and Liam Jackson. 
 

The cost is $50.00 per head for a drink on arrival, canapés, entrée and main meal 
and our celebrating Queensie cake with tea and coffee.  Drinks are to be paid for at 
the bar.   
 

6.30pm at Balgowlah RSL, 30 -38 Ethel Street Seaforth 
 

Tickets can be purchased from http://www.trybooking.com/135601 
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LIFE SAVING AWARDS PRESENTATION AFTERNOON 
Invitation to all Members and Guests who received their SRC, Bronze 
Medallion, Senior First Aid, Advanced Resuscitation,  IRB Crew, IRB 
Driver and  Spinal Management  please come and join us on Sunday, 
14th June at 3pm to receive your awards.  Food will be provided as well 
as a drink on arrival.   Please RSVP to admin@queenscliffslsc.org.au 

 
DIARY DATES – ALL MEMBERS WELCOME: 
• Club General Meeting Sunday 14 June 9:30AM 
• Life Saving Awards Presentation Afternoon Sunday 14 June at 3pm, Queenscliff Surf 

Club 
• Queenscliff Presentation Night at Balgowlah RSL Saturday 20th June 6:30pm 
• Annual General Meeting – Sunday 2 August 10:30 AM 

March Past Team seeks New Members 
The Queenscliff March Past Team in their quest to win an Australian Championship are 
seeking any Club members who has [assed their proficiency and who would like to 
have a go at marching to give their particulars to Calr ain the Club’s Office or to Club 
Captain Rodger Whiteman. 
 
It would involve training at least once a week form early October, attending carnivals, 
particularly the Branch, State and Australian Cahmpionships in March and April. 
 
You may never know what you might achieve unless you have a go.  If interested 
please give you details to Carla or Rodger so you can be contacted wihen training 
begins. 
Carla admin@queenscliffslsc.org.au  or Rodger queensie.club.captain@gmai.com 

 
CONGRATULATIONS CALLUM LOWE-GRIFFITHS on being selected as 
part of the Australian Youth Lifesaving Target Squad for the World Championships in 
2016.   
The Australian Youth Life Saving Team for Rescue 2016 will not be announced until 
May next year (2016). However, Callum’s recent surf achievements have been 
exceptional and they are encouraging him  to continue with his training and setting his 
goals high over the next 6 - 12 months so he may be selected to compete for Australia 
in Holland in September 2016.  Go Callum 


